
  re Garden City Suburb and South West Extension. 
From the early days of the New Town Development Corporation is was always accepted as fact that 
any development to the south of the ship canal would absolutely necessitate at least one new bridge 
over the Bridgewater and Ship Canals, and much additional road infrastructure. Without this, and 
other provisions, any additional housing will create untenable traffic congestion in all southern 
parishes. Any Council who willingly inflict this burden on their residents are clearly guilty of criminal 
negligence. 
yours sincerely 




